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Despite it only being a four day week last week, we managed to squeeze lots of exciting learning into the shorter week! 

Year 6 are deep into rehearsals for their performance of Star Warts: The Umpire Strikes Back! We can’t wait to perform for the
pupils on Monday morning and then our friend and family on Monday and Tuesday evenings. More details will follow! 

On Tuesday we had a ‘Digital Day’ where we showcased the way we use the iPads to support teaching and learning and
celebrated our status of being Apple Distinguished as well as an Apple Regional Training Centre. Lots of guests and visitors
came in to school from various trusts and we had some Apple Education Specialists too! The pupils shared their innovative iPad
use and enjoyed showing off their skills. 
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